
-----Original Message-----
From: clerk@llanwarnegroupparishcouncil.co.uk 
<clerk@lla nwarnegroupparishcouncil.co.uk>
Sent: 19 May 2023 14:58
To: Smith, Laura <Laura.Smith@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Consultation 231228

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click 
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Laura

Llanwarne District and Group Parish Council have considered and support the proposals set 
out in planning consultation 231228.

Regards

Mark

Mark Hearne
Clerk to Llanwarne and District Group Parish Council


